Hilliard

Learning Center

March 2020

A Note From Our Principal

February was a great month at our school! In anticipation of Spring, our teachers are busy planning
meaningful learning activities that will help students gain an appreciation for the changing seasons. In
order to make the most of the next few months we will be spending extra time outdoors so our
students can interact with nature. Please make sure your child has weather appropriate outerwear for
school each day.

Sincerely,

Kelli Vitek

Parent Surveys

You should have received a survey via email this week regarding our school. Please consider
completing the survey! Your input will only make our school better! After you have completed it, put
your name on a "High 5" hand in the lobby. If you have any questions, please stop by the Admin office.
Thanks!

Vacation Reminders

Heading out of town for Spring Break? Please let the front office know if your children will be absent
from school for vacation.

We love our parents!

Do you know any parents who have recently moved to the area, are expecting a baby, or are unhappy
with their current preschool? We value our current parents and would love more families like yours at
our school! Refer a new family to our school, and your family will receive a free week of tuition. For
more information, see stop by the Admin office.




Important Dates

March 2nd - Hat Day

March 2nd-6th - Dr. Seuss Week

March 11th - Johnny Appleseed Day
March 12th - Plant a flower Day

March 17th - Wear Green! St. Patrick's Day
March 20th - Pajama Day

March 23rd - National Chip & Dip Day
March 25th - Waffle Day

March 31st - National Crayon Day

Reminders

Inclement Weather - We do not always follow the closures of Hilliard Schools because we don't have
to contend with the same transportation issues as public schools. If we must close because our
teachers cannot safely get to work, you will receive a notification via Links 2 Home as soon as the
closure is announced. We also post notifications on our school website and Facebook page.

Tuition is Due on Monday - As a reminder, if payments are not made by noon on Tuesday for the
current week, A $25 late payment fee will be charged. We offer automatic check withdrawal and credit
card payment options. Please let an Admin Team member know if you would like to enroll for either of
these payment options.

Cold and Flu Season - In an additional effort to provide a health and safe environment, we will
encourage all the children to wash their hands when they arrive at Enchanted Care. this will help

prevent the spread of germs and illness.

Late Pickup - Our school is licensed to be open 6:30am through 6:00pm, Monday through Friday. We
will assess a $1 per minute late fee when you pick up your child after 6:00pm.
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